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The following guide includes hyperlinks to help navigate providers

directly to the application for the Workforce Advancement Branch

Workforce Development Programs.

How do I submit my application for the Workforce

Advancement Branch Workforce Development Programs? 



Credential applications should be submitted directly to Child Care

Central.

    Mail to:  Child Care Central 

                   PO Box 598 

                   Baltimore, Maryland 21203

    Email: MCCCredential@conduent.com

    Fax: 410-229-0145

    Phone: 877-355-1229

 

The Maryland Child Care Credential Program

mailto:MCCCredential@conduent.com


All CCCPDF applications must be submitted via Maryland OneStop: 

New Applications are due on March 1st of each year

Continuation Applications are due on June 30th of each year

All students must schedule a meeting with the CCCPDF Coordinator

before submitting an application to MSDE.




https://onestop.md.gov/







Child Care Career and Professional Development Fund

https://onestop.md.gov/


All Training Voucher and Reimbursement applications must be

submitted via Maryland OneStop.

Training voucher or reimbursement applications submitted by email,

scan, mail, or fax will not be processed.

Training voucher or reimbursement applications submitted to Child

Care Central will not be forwarded to MSDE and will not be processed. 

                                  https://onestop.md.gov/







Training Voucher and Reimbursement Program

https://onestop.md.gov/


The Child Care Quality Incentive Grant Program

For funding availablity and information on how to apply please visit:   

https://earlychildhood.marylandpublicschools.org/ccqig

https://earlychildhood.marylandpublicschools.org/ccqig


Child Development Associate (CDA) Fund Program

For funding eligibility and information on how to apply please visit: 

https://earlychildhood.marylandpublicschools.org/CDA

https://earlychildhood.marylandpublicschools.org/CDA


For more information about early childhood
workforce development programs, please
visit: 
https://earlychildhood.marylandpublicschools.org/WorkforceAdvancementBranch

https://earlychildhood.marylandpublicschools.org/credentialing

